
Summary of the March 2017 Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

The Board had several important reports shared at our March meeting. Our DRE, 

Dayna Edwards, spoke about her future vision for RE and introduced us to the 

idea of the Family ministry model The Board approved withdrawing our money 

invested in the UUA. The board reviewed Investment Committee strategies that 

will be discussed in depth next month. We also had a Future Planning update, as 

our 2nd Day of Reflection is upcoming. Our Canvass Co-chair, Bill Hurlbut, led a 

discussion of the progress with pledging thus far. This was a good opening 

segment for our Board consideration of the idea of a Minimum pledge. This 

conversation is important as it is a potential component of our Membership Policy 

and the Membership Roll Review Policy which are currently under revision. 


